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The SE Policy Clarification, revised February 4, 2011, incorporates the  following 
change: The authorization request for Supported Employment Extended Support 
Services (H2026, for Non Evidence-Based Practice providers, Ongoing Support to 
Maintain Employment, per month) and (H2026-21, for Evidence-Based Practice 
providers, Ongoing Support to Maintain Employment, per month), must be entered 
and submitted within 15 days of the expiration of the job placement authorization 
span, not the first date of consumer employment, as initially stated in the original SE 
Policy Clarification, dated September 17, 2010. 
 
 
  
If you have any additional questions or require further clarification to the above policy, 
please consult Steve Reeder, MHA at 410-402-8476 or by e-mail at 
sreeder@dhmh.state.md.us 
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